
 
 

Chorro Creek Ecological Reserve Floodplain Restoration Project 
March 27, 2019 

 
The Morro Bay National Estuary Program is seeking Contractors to submit bids for the project 
below.  
 
Description of Work 
The Project consists of grading over 1,000 linear feet of side channel and floodplain, grading 
over 1,000 linear feet of floodplain adjacent to an existing side channel, improving an at-grade 
crossing, improving side channel connections to the main stem and applying erosion control 
and seeding to all disturbed areas. The property is owned by the California Department of Fish 
and Wildlife and therefore prevailing wages are required for this project.  
 
Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference 
A pre-bid conference will be held on April 15, 2019 at 1pm at the Project Site (Gilardi Road 
intersection with Highway 1, San Luis Obispo). Attendance is mandatory for submitting bid. 
 
Bid Documents 
Bid documents can be found online at www.mbnep.org/ccerbid.  
 
Bid Due Date 
Bids are to be delivered via email on or before 5pm PDT, Tuesday, April 30th, 2019. The bid 
should be emailed to Carolyn Geraghty, cgeraghty@mbnep.org, and identified as “Chorro Creek 
Ecological Reserve Floodplain Restoration Project”. Bids will be privately opened. Requests for 
information are due by April 22, 2019, 5pm PDT.  
 
Anticipated Project Timeline 
The anticipated start date for the project is July 1, 2019 with substantial completion October 
11, 2019. Project requires work within and near stream systems, which require this working 
window.  
 
Contractor Bid Contact 
Please direct any questions regarding the bid submittal to Carolyn Geraghty: 
Carolyn Geraghty, Restoration Projects Manger 
Morro Bay National Estuary Program 
601 Embarcadero St., Suite 11 
Morro Bay, CA 93 
(805)772-3834 extension 12 
Email: cgeraghty@mbnep.org 
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